
Schools

Newsletter
insert
ideas

Newsletters are a great way to keep
the school community informed and
engaged in healthy eating.

Here’s a range of topics, resources
and steps you can use to promote
healthy eating in your school
newsletters.

Step 1 Select a newsletter insert title/topic
from the list below.

Step 2 Use the Introductory statement to
begin your newsletter insert.

Step 3 Follow the web link provided to
locate the content for your insert.

Step 4 Copy and paste the content you
require from the website into your draft
newsletter insert.

How to Guide
Newsletter insert ideas

Remember to acknowledge the source of the
information, for example "This information has been
sourced from the Better Health Channel and is
available at www.betterhealth.vic.gov.au".
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https://www.betterhealth.vic.gov.au/
https://www.betterhealth.vic.gov.au/
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Newsletter insert ideas

Title/Topic Newsletter insert content

What is the Canteens,
Healthy Eating and Other
Food Services Policy?
 

Introductory statement:
 
The Canteens, Healthy Eating and Other Food Services Policy guides Victorian
schools to supply and promote healthy foods and drinks. Enjoyment of healthy
foods and drinks has many benefits for student health and learning outcomes.
 
More information about where the policy applies in our school and what the
Green (Everyday), Amber (Select Carefully) and Red (Occasionally) categories
mean is available at https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/canteens-and-
healthy-eating/policy

What can I do to support
healthy eating in our school?

Introductory statement:
 
A whole-school approach to healthy eating brings together principals, school
councils, staff, school food services, students, families and the wider
community to promote healthy eating across the school.
 
Everyone has a role to play!
 
For some practical strategies of how you can support healthy eating in our
school see our Whole-school approach to healthy eating factsheet.

Celebrating birthdays in a
healthy way at school

Introductory statement:
 
Celebrating birthday parties with healthy foods and drinks encourages students
to put in practice the health messages being taught in classrooms and develop
positive attitudes towards healthy eating.
 
Find some simple ways you can help our school to celebrate birthdays in health
promoting ways by viewing our Healthy school celebrations factsheet.

Help our school fundraise in
a healthy way!

Introductory statement:
 
Our school is replacing traditional school fundraisers (e.g. cake stalls, chocolate
drives and sausage sizzles) with some fun and enjoyable new ideas to
encourage healthy eating as the ‘norm’ in our school community.
 
Here are some of the activities we are planning to run this year. You are invited
to support our school by getting involved in the planning and delivery of these
fundraising activities.
 
See our Healthy fundraising ideas factsheet for suggestions.

https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/canteens-and-healthy-eating/policy
https://heas.health.vic.gov.au/schools/whole-school-approach
https://heas.health.vic.gov.au/schools/promoting-healthy-foods-and-drinks/healthy-school-celebration-ideas
https://heas.health.vic.gov.au/schools/promoting-healthy-foods-and-drinks/healthy-fundraising-ideas
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Newsletter insert ideas

Title/Topic Newsletter insert content

What are the Australian
Dietary Guidelines and why
are they important?

Introductory statement:
 
The Canteens, Healthy Eating and Other Food Services Policy for Victorian
schools is based on the Australian Dietary Guidelines which give advice about
the types and amounts of foods that are needed for good health and wellbeing.
 
For more information about the Australian Dietary Guidelines visit Eat for
Health

Healthy eating tips for
primary school-aged
students

Introductory statement:
 
School age is the perfect time for children to learn about healthy food, bodies
and activity to help them build healthy attitudes, preferences and behaviours
that will carry throughout their growing years.
 
Some healthy eating tips to include in discussions with primary school-aged
students can be found here: Better Health Channel

Benefits and uses of fruit and
vegetables

Introductory statement:
 
Our school food service has increased the fruit and vegetable choices available
this term. Fruit and vegetables are an important part of a family’s daily diet, as
they contain vitamins and minerals for good health and help protect against
some diseases.
 
Australians should eat at least five serves of vegetables and two serves of fruit
each day as part of a well-balanced diet and maintain a healthy, active
lifestyle.
 
Find some simple tips to help you select, prepare and serve fruit and
vegetables for your family here at Better Health Channel. 

Juice and sweet drinks Introductory statement:
 
Fruit drinks and other sweet drinks are not available in our school food service.
 
They are high in energy but low in nutritional value. Drinking them can lead to
weight gain and dental caries, and can also make it harder for students to
concentrate in the classroom.
 
More advice can be found at Better Health Channel.

https://www.eatforhealth.gov.au/
https://www.betterhealth.vic.gov.au/health/healthyliving/eating-tips-for-school-children
https://www.betterhealth.vic.gov.au/health/healthyliving/fruit-and-vegetables
https://www.betterhealth.vic.gov.au/health/healthyliving/fruit-and-vegetables
https://www.betterhealth.vic.gov.au/health/healthyliving/fruit-and-vegetables
https://www.betterhealth.vic.gov.au/health/healthyliving/soft-drinks-juice-and-sweet-drinks-children
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Title/Topic Newsletter insert content

Healthy lunchbox ideas Introductory statement:
 
Students need to eat a variety of foods every day to be healthy and perform
well at school.
 
Ideal school lunches should include at least one item from each food group and
also include water.
 
Encourage students to get involved in the planning, shopping and preparation
of foods for their school lunches, so they are more likely to enjoy them.
 
Find some great ideas to help you get started with our Healthy lunchboxes
factsheet.

To receive this document in an accessible format phone 1300 22 52 88 or email heas@nutritionaustralia.org.au
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